
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
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Title:  Contract Award, Contract 2017-002 Southside Pedestrian Bridge 
From: Keith Pugh, Engineering Services Meeting Date:        June 5, 2017 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date: 
Advertised By: 

April 23, 2017 
Purchasing Division 

Attachments: 
 

Vicinity Map and Plan Sheet 
Bid Recommendation  

 
 
PURPOSE:  
City Council is asked to award a construction contract for the Southside Pedestrian Bridge to Yates Construction 
Company, Inc. at the contract bid amount of $209,186.00. 
 
BACKGROUND:   
The City of High Point’s Community Development and Housing Department requested assistance with a multi-
use trail providing access to the Southside Recreation Center, Fairview Elementary School and the adjacent 
neighborhoods. A portion of this trail crosses an existing tributary between Taylor Avenue and Vail Avenue just 
south and west of the recreation center and not far from the splash pad. This contract will allow the City to install 
the pedestrian bridge required to cross this tributary and its associated floodway. 
 
Bids were received on May 17, 2017 with the following results: 
 
$209,186.00  Yates Construction Company, Inc. 
$235,200.00  Span Builders, LLC 
$249,808.49  S&S Building and Development 
$279,179.00  DH Griffin Infrastructure. 
 
The contractor can begin work as soon as the contract documents are fully executed and the City issues a Notice 
to Proceed. Due to the anticipated fabrication time of the bridge, the contractor will have 180 days to complete 
all contract work. 
 
BUDGET IMPACT: 
Funds are available through the Neighborhood Stabilization Program 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Engineering Services Department and the Community Development and Housing Department requests 
Council approve the bids and award contract ENG2017-002 to Yates Construction Company, Inc. at the contract 
bid price of $209,186.00. 





CALL 48 HOURS BEFORE YOU DIG

1-800-632-4949

OFFICE HOURS 7 A.M. TO 7 P.M.

(EXCLUDING WEEKENDS AND HOLIDAYS)


